
 

 

November 6, 2020 

 

 

 

To Our Valued Customer: 

 

As a result of continued cost pressures throughout the industry, the Viking Corporation will implement a price 

increase for all global regions ranging from 3-5% effective Monday, January 11, 2021. This price adjustment will 

impact Viking’s complete line of fire sprinklers, valves, systems, BlazeMaster® CPVC products, and related 

devices.  

 

To receive current pricing, orders must be accepted prior to the close of business on Friday, January 8, 

2021 and scheduled for shipment on or before Friday, January 29, 2021. All orders placed at current pricing will 

only be accepted subject to material availability. Orders accepted after January 8, 2021 will be processed at the 

new price levels. 

 

Thank you for your business and support during this challenging year. Our teams across the organization are 

working hard to maintain product availability, provide best-in-class customer support, and offer unrivaled 

technical resources. Your ongoing business is truly appreciated, and we look forward to working with you in 

2021.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

The Viking Corporation   


